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Even during the holiday season, GLS is here for you.
We ensure regular departures for your national 
shipments, with the exception of the following days 
when the service will be suspended:
• Tuesday, December 24, Wednesday, December 

25, and Thursday, December 26, 2024
• Tuesday, December 31, 2024, and Wednesday, 

January 1, 2025
• Monday, January 6, 2025
For international shipments, here are the departure 
schedules based on the service:
Parcel: departures available until Monday, December 
23, 2024. Service resumes on Friday, December 27, 2024, 
with the last departure on Monday, December 30, 2024. 
Regular operations restart on Tuesday, January 2, 2025.
Express: departures available until Monday, December 
23, 2024. Service resumes on Friday, December 27, 2024, 

with the last departure on Monday, December 30, 2024. 
Regular operations restart on Tuesday, January 2, 2025.
Logistics Groupage: From Monday, December 16, 2024, 
to Tuesday, January 7, 2025, the service (including 
pickups) will be entirely suspended due to the lack of 
international departures.

Want to offer your customers maximum flexibility 
even during the holiday season?
Activate the GLS Smart Delivery Service now and 
provide your customers with the option to select a 
convenient pickup location at the time of shipment.
With a network of over 8,000 Parcel Shops, we are 
always ready to meet your customers' needs—even on 
weekends. 44% of Parcel Shops are open on Saturdays, 
and 19% are also open on Sundays!
Contact your dedicated sales representative today for 
more information.

Happy Holidays


